
Spring 2024 Sandee Palisades Crack Sealing

This project has been successfully completed.

In preparation for summer paving work, multiple streets in the Sandee Palisades neighborhood
will be undergoing crack sealing between April 22-24, weather permitting. 

 

For more information about this project, christopher.priano [at] troutdaleoregon.gov (email
Christopher Priano) or call 503-674-3312.
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